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2nd October 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 6 - Bletchley Park  

We have arranged a visit for our Year 6 children to visit Bletchley Park in Milton 

Keynes. The trip will consist of a tour and workshops on ‘Britain’s World War Two’.  

The trip will take place on Thursday 30th November and the cost will be £22.00 which 

will cover the cost of the coach, insurance  and entrance charges.  

The children will be leaving School at 9.00am and will return for 5.30pm. Your child 

will need to be in full school uniform and wear sensible walking shoes. They will also 

need to bring a snack and one pack lunch to be eaten before the tour and prior to the 

departure. Children may also bring a maximum of £5, kept in a secure place on their 

person. 

If your child wishes to attend, please make payment through your child’s ParentPay 

account. Please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 

Payment must be made by Friday 24th November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Shukla                                                                           Mr Maile 
Year 6 Classteacher                                                             Year 6 Classteacher  

 
 
 

 

Year 6 - Bletchley Park 

 
 
I give permission for my child_____________class_________ 
to attend the above trip and I enclose £22  to cover the cost.  
 
Signed_____________________________________date____________________ 
 
Contact number______________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk

